
January 13, 1972 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of December 30 and 
for the kind remarks regarding our VIETNAM HIND-
SIGHT program. 

Enclosed are scripts of both Parts I and II of 
the documentary which I hope you'll find helpful. 
The only credit we require if you quote from this 
source, would be the title of the program and 
Mr. Freed as both the Producer and Writer. 

Good luck in your work and many thanks for writing 
to us. 

Since ly, 

.. --..-.e.  
,... 

....., 

BARBARA SPENCE 
Production Assistant 
FREED UNIT 
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